
February 22, 2012 
  

[notification] FIP MDB joint mission to Peru - March 21-23, 2012 
 
Dear FIP Sub-Committee Member, 
 
We are writing to notify you of the first joint MDB programming mission to Peru, which is 
scheduled for March 21-23, 2012.  
 
The joint mission Terms of Reference are currently being finalized by the participating 
MDBs and will be posted on the CIF external website shortly. 
 
Best regards, 
 
CIF Administrative Unit 
1818 H Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20433 
www.climateinvestmentfunds.org 


